Hazel Haynes - '

From: Taylor Hardin

Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 10:50 AM

To: Hazel Haynes

Cc: Don Cason; Emily Ostertag
Subject: June 10th 2021 Public Hearing
Attachments: June 10th 2021 Public Hearing.docx
Hazel,

Please see attached the minutes from the TDA June 10" board meeting. The minutes reflect the TDA board making a
unanimous recommendation for Dave Long to be the TDA board chair for the 2021-2022 Fiscal Year. Please accept this
email as the TDA board’s official recommendation to the County Commissioners for consideration at their council
meeting for July. If you need anything else from me, please let me know.

Thanks,

Taylor S. Hawrdiv

Marketing and Administrative Coordinator
Rutherford County

Tourism Development Authority

Office: 828-287-6013

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes, Chapter 132,et.seq., this electronic mail message and
any attachment hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) that may be sent in response to it
may be considered public record and as such are subject to requests for review.




